
PUTNAM VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL PICTURES 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2014 

!

!  !
The Putnam Valley PTA is pleased to announce that Irvin Simon Photographers 
will be photographing our Middle School students on Thursday, October 2, and 
will be providing every child with a school ID card at no charge. !
Picture envelopes will be sent home with your child(ren) via backpack 
mail. It is extremely important that your picture envelope be completely filled 
out, including Package Letter/Number, Background, Student Name, Teacher 
Name, and Grade. Exact cash or check for the full amount must be included. 
Checks are to be made payable to “Irvin Simon Photographers.”  To pay by credit 
card, visit PictureDayPay.com and write your confirmation number on your 
picture envelope. Please return the picture envelope no later than 
Monday, September 29.   !
If you have 3 or more children in the Elementary School and/or Middle School, 
then you are eligible for the FAMILY PLAN.  Pay for 2 students in the same family 
and the others are free.  Mark “FP” in the amount box of the student not paying.  
Each student must present an envelope and purchase the same package in the 
Family Plan. !
Picture retakes will be on Wednesday, November 12. You must return your child’s 
complete picture package on retake day or a retake picture will not be taken. !
If you would like to volunteer on picture day or retake day at the Middle School, 
please visit the PTA website at:  PutnamValleyPTA.org, log into your account, 
click on “Volunteer,” and then “Volunteer For Committees.” Check the box for “ES 
& MS School Pictures Committee” and click on “Submit.” Volunteers will be 
contacted the week of September 29. !
Questions? Please contact Irvin Simon Photographers at 516-437-4700 or 
Carolyn DeRubeis, PTA MS Co-Vice President at: carolynderubeis@hotmail.com
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